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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 9th MAY 2006 

Question No.8 
Knocklyon Avenue

QUESTION:   Councillor A. White
“To ask the Manager to deal with the request of the resident of 13 Knocklyon Avenue regarding the trees outside his home, in view of the fact that the Manager undertook to remove every second tree along the path at this location and I confirmed by e-mail dated 15th October 2005 that the resident was agreeable to this?”

REPLY:

These trees will be removed as part of the 2006-2007 Arboricultural Works Programme which commences in October 2006.

